
(v)Mr A Baxter 
 
To the Chair of the Corporate Resources Committee   

 

‘What was the outcome of the discussion between you and the Chair and Vice-Chair of 
the Audit and Scrutiny Committee as outlined on Page 131 of the Council Minutes and 
when will this report come to Full Council for consideration?’ 
 
I can confirm that in the first instance, the COSLA returns will be submitted to the Resources 
Sub Committee for discussion and review. The Sub Committee will meet on 26 November. 

 


